
PARK DISTRICT OF THE CITY OF MANDAN, NORTH DAKOTA 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

PARK IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT NO. 2021-1 

 

The Board of Park Commissioners of the Park District of the City of Mandan, North Dakota 

shall meet at the City Hall 205 2nd Ave NW, Mandan, North Dakota, on September 13, 2021, at 

5:30pm in the Bosch Froehlich Room to hear public comment on the following proposed 

improvements: 

Irrigation Project for Mandan Softball Complex and 

Leo “Peanut” Stumpf & Williams “Bill” Zwarych Youth Baseball Complex 

501 3rd Street SW, Mandan, ND 

 

 On July 29, 2021, the Board created Park Improvement District No. 2021-1 consisting of 

improvements to the Mandan Softball Complex and the Leo “Peanut” Stumpf & Williams “Bill” 

Zwarych Youth Baseball Complex. The cost of the improvements shall be assessed against Park 

District properties which assessments will thereafter be paid through a general tax levied against all 

taxable property in the Park District. The engineer's report and cost estimate for the improvements 

are on file in the office of the Director and are subject to inspection by anyone interest therein.   

 

_____________________________ 

Cole Higlin 

Park District Director 

 


